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Headteacher: Mr B Cassidy NPQH, A.S.T, B.A (Hons)
St. George’s Road, Wallasey, Wirral CH45 3NF
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Website: www.stgeorges.wirral.sch.uk

17th July 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

We would like to say a big thank you to all the year 6 children for their fabulous behaviour and friendliness while our Chinese visitors were at school. It was a very positive experience and our guests all felt extremely welcome.

A huge well done to the children who were involved in the end of term production of The Pirates of Penzance – whether they were performing on stage, helping out backstage, making props or costumes we were very proud of them all.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Just a few reminders for end of term:

PTA Leavers’ Disco Wednesday 18th July @ 6pm

The Leavers’ Disco has been booked to take place in our school hall on Wednesday 18th July at 6pm.  There will be no charge for this, the PTA are providing pizza, drinks and a photobooth. It will finish at 8pm.  Parents will be invited into the courtyard from 7.50pm to take photographs etc.

End of Year Reports

SATs results will be sent home on Friday 20th July. The annual reports will also be available online from that date. 

Family End of Year Celebration

The Year 6 leavers’ assembly for families will take place on Tuesday 24th July at 10am in Claremount Church.  The event will be a celebration of your child’s talents and time at St George’s Primary School.  After the celebration we would like to invite all families to the school grounds for cakes and fruit punch.  

After the celebration is over, you will take your children home so they finish their time at St George’s on a high note. We believe that this will all be completed by 11.45am. 

If children would like to bring an extra school shirt in over the final two days of term these can be signed by friends and staff. The children will also receive their year 6 school photo on the 24th July.

We wish them all the very best for secondary school and the future.


Yours sincerely,

Mr Bernard Cassidy				Mrs Gemma Dunne					 
Head Teacher				Assistant Head Teacher
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